
I am a small business owner in Newberg Oregon.  I am very concerned about the proposed Minimum 
wage bill, SB1532.  If the wage is adopted, I don’t know how a small business like ours will keep the 
doors open.  Many of my employees are young and we offer them a way to get into a job while paying 
their way thru college.  In order to pay the higher wage, we would have to work with a smaller crew and 
our service would suffer along with our quality of product.   
Please consider a new proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Fettig 
Jacs Deli & Frozen Custard 
 


